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      NEWSLETTER Term 4, Week 1, 2012 

 

You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 
Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

Dear Parents and Families,  
Welcome back for Term 4. I hope you had a happy and 
safe holiday. There are many events this term so be sure 
to read our newsletter and know that you are welcome to 
take part in all our school events. This term we are re-
commencing Swim Club for Year 4-7 on a Thursday after 
school. We have also started giving Pool Passes as re-
wards for good behaviour in the playground. Please ask 

your children about them and encourage them to earn a reward. 
 

 

A PAThS “Goat of the Day” is chosen each 
day at Warlawurru School. Please ask your 

child if they were chosen today. 

“Gentleness”= being kind in 
our words and actions. 

 Warlawurru  
Catholic School 

Term 1 2012 

 POOL PASS  
Name………………………………………..  

WCS Swim Club is starting again. Each Thursday afternoon straight after school and until 
3.00. Miss Louise will supervise any students from Years 4, 5, 6 and 7 who wish to join Swim 
Club. Swim Club members can earn great rewards for reaching lap targets: goggles for 75 laps, 
and 10 Pool Passes for 150 laps. Swim Club members must promise to come each week to 
help them reach their goals and to become stronger swimmers. Thanks to Miss Louise and to 
Max at the Pool. 

UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru: 
Thursdays in Term 4: Swim Club 2.10-3.00pm each Thursday afternoon. Stu-
dents will be dropped home afterwards. 
Tuesday October 23rd: Senior Primary visit the Weather Station at 12.30pm. 
Friday October 26th: Girls From Oz visiting. Come and join in the dancing and 
singing. 
Thursday November 1st: Senior P visit to HC Police Station 9.00am. 
Thursday November 1st: Slide Night at school 6pm– showcasing 2012 Broome 
Camp. 
School Closure Days: Friday November 9th and Monday November 12th. Staff 
have a Catholic Day on the Friday and will be meeting on the Monday regarding 
our Literacy and Numeracy Planning for 2013. 

Adarlia and Ashley both 
earned a Pool Pass for good 
behaviour on Tuesday. 



Sunday’s Gospel: “If one of you wants to be great, you must be the servant of the rest; 
and if one of you wants to be first, you must be the slave of all”. Mark 10:42-45 
         Dean  Savoia   (Principal) 

Days 
out of 

50 

The students below attended better 
than 90% for Term 3. 

50 Patricia 
49 Ro’Shoun, Larry,  

Ciara, Bronwyn 
48 Cassie, Shaylene 

47 Terrika, Sherona 
  Between 40 and 45 days out of 50 (above 80% at-

tendance) 
Peter, Caldean, Isah, Shantina, David, Walter,  

Kylie, Della 

 
Any student whose name does 

not appear here missed more than 
two weeks of school for the term. 

If you are trying to help your 
child attend more, but find it 

hard, please ask Dean for help. 
 

Term 3 data: 
Enrolments: between 52 

and 64 
Highest attendance: 55 

students 
Lowest attendance: 25 

Average: 37.9 
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